
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CENTENARY EVENT:  As one of our centenary events we would 
like to invite anyone who was married here at Beckminster to a 
celebratory tea on Sunday, 29 March 2026.  We are asking if you 
could contact anyone you know that was married here and ask if 
they would be interested in joining us and email me. At this stage 
we are gauging interest and will gather contact details later.  
Thank you. Carol Topham. carol_tophamcd@yahoo.co.uk 
 

The Beckminster Centenary Book 1926 - 2026: Thank you to    
everyone who has contributed information, pictures or memories 
for the “Beckminster Centenary Book 1926 - 2026”.  The          
completed book is now with the printers for   formatting and the 
production of a final proof copy before it goes for its print run - 
all 104 A4 pages of it.  If you would like to reserve a copy or     
copies of the book, please add your name to the list in Sue 
Lorimer’s office stating clearly how many copies you would like to 
reserve - yes, it will make a fantastic Christmas gift for your family 
and friends and so easy to wrap! An absolute bargain at £10.00 
per copy plus postage and packing if you require it to be posted 
to your home address. Thank you very much for your support.  
Sue and Graham Lloyd. 
 
INK CARTRIDGES: I have HP 935XL coloured ink cartridges that I 
ordered in error.  If you can use them please let me know.  Peggy 
Heim. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  End  of  year  service  for  our Circuit  
will  be  on  Sunday, 20 July 2025 at  3.00pm  at  Trinity          
Methodist  Church, Codsall.  Further  details  to follow. 
Revd    Rachel    Parkinson's   leaving   service   on  Saturday,        
26   July   2025    at   3.00pm   at   Berkswich   Methodist   Church, 
Stafford ST17 0LH. 
The  Inauguration  Service  for the new District and welcome to 
the new Chair  will  be  on  Saturday,  30  August  2025  at  
3.00pm  at  Walsall Central Hall Methodist Church, Ablewell 
Street, Walsall WS1 2EQ.  There will be a Scratch Choir formed for 
this event from around the new West Midlands District and       
rehearsal dates are on the District Newsletter on the Beckminster 
Website or on the notice board in the Coffee Bar.  You need to    
attend at least one rehearsal and then on the day itself. 
Circuit Welcome Service for Probationer Presbyter, Rev Illdiko 
Haraszti and Induction of the New Superintendents on Monday, 
1  September 2025 at 7.00pm at Trinity Methodist Church,      
Codsall. 
 
THANK YOU to everyone that made donations for packs of seeds 
or plants this year. I am happy to report that I posted a cheque to 
Guide Dogs for £500.98. Also, I made a donation of £50 to     
Christian Aid.  So, in total this year we raised £550.98.  Thank you 
Sue. 
 
PARTNERSHIPS IN THE GAMBIA:  On Sunday, 27 July 2025 from 
2.00 - 4.30pm there will be a Strawberry Tea at 55 Cranmere    
Avenue, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton WV6 8TR.  The cost will be 
£8.00 per person - pay on entry.  For further details please       
contact admin@PinGambia.org  See notice board in Coffee Bar.   
All are welcome. 
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